
 

 
 

Registration and Vote-By-Mail Information 
If you are not yet registered to vote and you wish to do so, you may do so securely by 
visiting: www.registertovote.ca.gov. You must register to vote by October 22nd, 2018 
in order to participate in the election.    

 
Ballots for Vote-By-Mail voters will be sent out starting October 8th. If you have not 
received your ballot by October 15th, please call the Riverside County Elections 
Department at: . 
 
If you are voting by mail, your ballot must be postmarked on or by Election Day 
(November 6th). Your Ballot must be received by November 9th in order to be counted.  
 
Your completed mail ballot may be returned to any Riverside County Polling Place on 
Election Day from 7am to 8pm. 
 
If you are not a Vote-By-Mail voter, and you wish to become one, you may request a 
Vote-By-Mail ballot by visiting:  https://voteinfo.net/. You must request your Vote-By-
Mail ballot on or by October 30th, 2018. For more information, please call the Riverside 
County Registrar of Voters at: (951) 486-7200. 

Voting & Polling Place Information 
You may vote in person on Election Day, Tuesday, November 6 from 7AM – 8PM 

For your polling place and sample ballot, Visit the Riverside County Voter Registration 
at: 

https://www.voteinfo.net/voterInformation/root0603/pollplac.htm 
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